

January 29, 1982

Professor A. M. Fink Mathematics Department Iowa State University Ames, Iowa 50011

Dear Professor Fink:

As I had indicated in our phone conversation, I am willing to be placed in nomination for chairperson elect. Also, I hope that the information provided below is sufficient.

I received my undergraduate degree from the University of Minnesota, Morris. After two years of secondary teaching, I entered and completed a masters degree program at Bowling Green State University. In 1977 I received my Ph.D. in the area of group representation theory from the University of Notre Dame. The past few summers I have been doing course work in computer science.

I'm looking forward to the meetings in March.

Sincerely,

Lynn J. Olson, Ph.D.

Ass't. Professor

Department of Mathematics and

Computer Science